
NEWS RELEASE 
 
Norwalk, July 18 2008 - Q88.com LLC. ("Q88") announced today the completion of a 
project to integrate PMI’s vetting system with Q88.com’s questionnaire system. 
 
The integration allows tanker owners to complete PMI’s vetting questionnaire directly on 
Q88.com. The data is automatically sent into PMI ‘Velas’ vetting system, hosted by 
Maritime Information Systems, further improving the efficiency of the vetting process to 
the benefit of the owners and PMI alike. 
 
Fritz Heidenreich, President of Q88, said, "Questionnaires are an integral part of the  
vetting process, integrating with PMI is an added benefit to them and the ship owner as 
ships can be vetted in a timely manner." 
 
The Q88 web site was launched in June 2001. There are currently 580 questionnaires 
available, which are being used by over 380 ship owners representing 4,700 tankers. 
 
The www.Q88.com web site can be accessed for more information. 
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